
 

October 2022 

 

Revised Import Warehouse Tariff at Narita Airport.  

(Warehouse handling charge and cargo storage charge) 

 
Dear Valued Customers, 

 
We would like to express our sincere gratitude to your continued support for NCA. 

 
Please be informed that NCA will revise its import tariff at Narita airport. The revision to the 

warehouse handling charge and cargo storage charge will be applied as specified below; 

 
1. Effective date: 

December 1, 2022. 

Applicable for cargo delivered from the NCA warehouse from December 1, 2022. 

 
2. Revised contents: 

aa) Charge revision 

  ・Import warehouse facility usage charge 

 ・Storage charge for general cargo 

 ・Igloo/palletized cargo break down charge 

 ・Special measures and handling 

bb) Discontinuance of service 

 ・In case of using additional forklift for such as oversized cargo loading. 

 ・Feeding charge 

 ・Dog walking & dog cage cleaning 

※For details, please refer to attached document and our HP. 

 
3. Applicable flight: 

All flights handled at the NCA warehouses at Narita Airport. 

 
4. Inquiries: 
   With regard to inquiries regarding this matter , please contact us here. 

NCA Japan Co.,Ltd.    Freight management department business management team 
   Mail to  :  nambu@nca.aero 

 
NCA will continue to enhance the proficiency of its facilities in order to provide a better service to 
its customers. We appreciate your understanding and continuous support to NCA.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Nippon Cargo Airlines Co., Ltd. 


